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Membership 
At January 2019, HBDAF has 29 members, 19 of whom are also members of our 
Google Group online forum. 
 

Projects and activities for the year can be seen in our Current Projects list and 
Completed Projects list. 

 
Other meetings and events where HBDAF has been represented or consulted 

during 2018, and by which HBDAF members, as follows: 
 
June 2018 Network Rail community information session on Hebden Bridge Station 
improvement works.   Graham & Susan 
 
July 2018 Square Pegs, Holmfirth, advice on mapping. Graham 
 
July, Sept & Dec 2018, ongoing  
Clinical Commissioning Group, CCG (local NHS services) and Parents & Carers of 
Children with Additional Needs, PCAN, joint consultation meeting on proposed new 
wheelchair services contract.  Graham  
 
August 2018 Hebden Radio interview. Susan & Graham 
 
September 2018 Public consultation on A646 corridor improvement Scheme, HB 
Town Hall. June, Judy, Graham, Kath attended 
 
October 2018 Talk at HB Partnership annual meeting. Susan 
 
October 2018 Talk at Hebden Bridge & Mytholmroyd Development Board. Frances 
and Graham 
 
December 2018 Talk at Royd Regeneration meeting. Graham 
 
 


